Langer, Scott

From: caroleann tds.net [caroleann@tds.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 1:41 PM

To: Langer, Scott

Subject: Old Sauk Road Westfield Road traffic signal

Dear Scott,

My name is Carole Ann Savage and I live at 606A N. Westfield Rd.
Parcel

Number: 0708-231-0093-1
Per our phone conversation this morning
I am writing to voice my opinon of the above stated subject as I am unable to attend the

meeting tonight.

Although I do support the possibility of a traffic light at the corner of 0ld Sauk and
Westfield roads, I am not supportive of the means by which it is going to be paid .
Condo residents own their units and pay property taxes just as single family units.

It is also my opinion that single family homes, especially with children, would benefit
greatly from this light as well, to help as they take children to school, sport activities

etc.
I do not mind contributing, however, it might be spread out more fairly.

Thank you again for responding to my call yesterday to your office and taking care of this
for me, I appreciate your time and effort.

Sincerely,
Carole Ann Savage



